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Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 1:39 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: Jafari Centre Vote

Dear Vaughan City Council,

It was our intention to come to the meeting at City Hall today, and as Vaughan residents, but dismayed to
learn of the lack of parking and seating in City Hall to accommodate the large group that turned out to show
support of either side. We {Ruth R., Reesa R. and Corey M.) all support the side of Preserve Thornhill Woods
Ratepayer Group. '

We have lived in the City of Vaughan for 17 years and are concerned about the development at the Jafari
Centre being rezoned to allow a highrise building. The area is already congested enough and parking is an
issue making commuting during rush hour difficult. We are asking for the City's support at the OMB if it gets
to that point to not allow for the area to be rezoned. There are no other high rise units north of Highway 7
along Bathurst in this area. Please let the applicant know that you are standing with the residents of Vaughan
who are very concerned about the request to rezone.

Kind Regards,

Reesa R.
Corey M.
Ruth R.

-aniei Bram Dr.

Maple ON




